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I am a woman who uses cosmetics, and I choose to buy only those that are cruelty 

free. Burning and blinding animals for vanity contributes to human ugliness, not 

beauty. I hope Oregon, the state that I love, will join with other enlightened and 

humane countries and states and ban this cruel and unnecessary practice. Thank 

you. 


